
 
 
 
 

The Bishop of Winchester Academy 
Music Teacher (full or part-time) 

 

 
The Bishop of Winchester Academy is an oversubscribed and thriving Church of England School, recognised by 
Ofsted as ‘Improving the life chances of all our pupils’ (May 2017). There are exciting opportunities to join our 
motivated and ambitious team.  

The academy is seeking to appoint a full or part-time music teacher to join their enthusiastic team.  The full time role 
will require the candidate to teacher an additional subject.   

This will be an exciting opportunity to join an academy, which has recently undergone a significant building 
programme. 

The Academy is ambitious to be recognised as inspirational. Ofsted have recognised the many strengths of our 
Academy including: 

“The outstanding curriculum has a significant impact on increasing students’ attendance and enjoyment of learning 
and on the improvements in their achievement.” 

“Students behaviour is outstanding. This is a huge success for the Academy.”  

“The Principal provides the school with outstanding leadership. He is supported extremely well by senior leaders.” 

The successful applicant will:  

• Be an outstanding teacher who is dynamic, highly motivated, and innovative.  
• Have the ability to teach GCSE, BTEC Level 2 & 3. 
• Be able to inspire students to have high expectations.  
• Be a positive and supportive mentor to students. 

The successful candidate will be joining an academy where all staff are driven by the mantra “High Expectations - No 
Excuses”. 

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children.  Rigorous checks will be undertaken of the 
successful applicant’s background credentials, including enhanced DBS checks. 

Our application form as well as the job description and person specification for this role are available through our 
website. Please email your completed application form to recruitment@tbowa.org, addressing your covering letter 
to Mr Paul McKeown, Principal.  

Please be aware that due to the ‘Keeping Children Safe in Education’ legislation we do not accept CV’s.  

Closing date for applications is midday, Monday 5th October 2020.  
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